
6TH6TH GRADEGRADE NEWSNEWS
FROM THE DESK OF MRS. NAAS

REMINDERS

knaas@smsrockets.net

Religion: Will Begin The Seven Sorrows of Mary 09/15
Science: Measuring/Changes in Matter
Math: Practice Add/Sub Prop. of Equality, Multiplication/Division Property of Equality
Social Studies: Topic 1-2, Humans Spread Out
ELA: Fable, Fairy Tales, Myths, Legends, Spelling Test Thurs.

THE WEEK AHEAD

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

618-263-3183

September 12, 2025 

--Camp Carson Field Trip will be Friday, September 19.  Please sign and return all
forms by Tuesday, 9/16.  You child will not be able to attend if any forms are
missing!  

--Lunch and milk fees are paid in FACTS.  The cafeteria is no longer taking money. 

Sept 15-1  Quarter Midtermst

 Sept 17-Fall baseball/softball/cross
country pictures at Allendale. 

Sept 18-Grandparent’s Mass@ 8am 

Sept 19-5th-8  grade Field Trip to
Camp Carson 

th

Sept 20-Rockets Golf Scramble-
1pm start

Sept 22-Iowa Basics Testing Window

Sept 24-School Pictures, Free Dress

I can’t believe it, but Monday marks the halfway point of first quarter.  Your
child’s midterm will be sent home next Friday. Please sign and return.  If there
are any questions or concerns, please reach out to me or to the specific
subject teacher.  As you know, communication is key in ensuring a smooth and
successful school year. You can always check your child’s grades in FACTS. 

We invite all grandparents to join us for Grandparents Day Mass next Thursday
at 8am with donuts, classroom visits, and a short video to follow.  Grandparents
may join us for lunch at 12:05 if they wish.  Money can be brought in on this day
to purchase a lunch. Please fill out the RSVP that was sent home last week if
they plan on joining us for lunch. 

5th-8  grades have their first field trip next Friday! We are going to spend the
day at Camp Carson. The information letter, permission slip, lunch form AND
email was sent home on Tuesday.  You must sign the waiver for Camp Carson on
the link that was sent to your email.  Please complete and return all forms by
next Tuesday, 9/16! 

th

Iowa Basics Testing begins the week after next. Middle school will be using
Monday and Tuesday for testing.  I have attached a snack sign up if you would
like to bring in a snack to share with the class during one of those testing days.
I will let you know in next week’s newsletter on which day to bring the items you
signed up for.  Each grade will be spending most of Monday and Tuesday with
their homeroom teacher.  

Have a great weekend!


